## Rooftops Nursery School

# Newsletter

**JULY 2024** 





## WHERE DID JULY GO?!

Well what a busy month July has been, some of our pre-schoolers have left to go to school which is very exciting!

Kim has agreed to pick up
Abbie's role as Baby Room
Leader whilst she's on maternity
leave, Kim's very excited about
taking on this role and I know
she will do an excellent job. Kim
also took on the social media
role and has done a great job, I
love seeing all the photos, so
much going on here.

Please remember to put on sunscreen before you bring your child in and then we will reapply throughout the day, and also appropriate clothing and footwear, we are spending a lot of time outside and want our little ones protected for (hopefully) some nice weather.

Best wishes.

Hannah X



### FAREWELL RHIANNON

This month we said a sad farewell to the lovely Rhiannon and her daughter who are leaving us to start new adventures down south. We will miss them very much and wish them all the best.



## STAFF IN THE SPOTLIGHT - HI! I'M KIM...

I've been working at Rooftops for around 7 years, minus 4 months, when I decided to leave to go off traveling for a few months. I am currently working in the Baby Room, which has been a new and lovely experience. I'm enjoying seeing how each child is growing, reaching their first milestones in their development and seeing their personalities come out. I work alongside a great team within the room as well as the other staff. I also help run the social media pages too. In my own time I like to walk my dog, spend time with friends/family and of course traveling, plus squeezing in some adrenaline activities like skydiving. I've recently been to Australia, Bali, New Zealand, Thaliand and many more. I'm looking forward to my next adventure in September in Europe to Croatia, Budapest and other places along the way! Kim X





## **MESSY PLAY!**

One of our favourite activities! Exploring textures and using different utensils to scoop and mix with.



PLEASE DON'T
FORGET TO PACK
A SUN HAT AND
TO APPLY
SUNCREAM
BEFORE ARRIVING
AT NURSERY.



All of the children are enjoying our outside space everyday. We try to make use of every corner and area with different activities and equipment.









## **FUTURE OLYMPIANS!**

We have had a super fun time celebrating and learning about the Olympic Games! From hula hooping, tricycle time to creating our Olympic ring pictures. We definitely have some future Olympians on our hands!









### OUR LITTLE PICASSO'S!

We are blown away every single day at how creative our children are!
The concentration and pride they take in creating a unique masterpiece is truly inspiring!



#### **FUNDING**

New funding forms will be sent out to the children getting the 9 month old funding, baby room staff will have forms ready in the next few weeks.

The form is a rental agreement with you and us so that we can claim the funded hours from North Yorkshire County Council on your behalf.

This will show as zero on your bill, and the additional services charge will be added for your funded days. We will also be emailing for any funding codes we don't have.

If you have any queries, please don't hesitate to contact Hannah.

#### THEMED WEEKS:

At the Beach (4-15 August): We would love some inflatables,

We would love some inflatables, pools, buckets, spades, boats, beach balls, shells, items collected from the beach or even pictures of our children on the beach:)

Superheroes Week (18-30 August): Any dressing up outfits or spare material we can use to make capes! Also, if you know anyone who has a job that 'helps us' who would like to come in and tell us all about what they do, would be lovely.